TO the EI Member Organisations in Romania, FEN, FSLE, FSI “SPIRU HARET”, and FNS ALMA MATER.
30th September, 2009.

Dear Colleagues,

Education Internationalk wishes to express its solidarity with its Romanian member organisations in their efforts to protect and improve the salaries and conditions of service of their members.

EI recognises the difficulties which member organisations face in advocating for better for increased investment in education at this time of severe economic crisis. However, it is essential that education unions emphasise the enormous contribution which quality education makes to social and economic development. Governments often try to ignore building for the future when faced with major problems today. On 5th October, World Teachers’ Day, teachers all over the World will be reminding their governments of the need to provide quality education through qualified teachers for the citizens of their countries. 
In this context investment in teachers and other education workers at all levels is a core part of investing in the development of the education service. Without realistic salaries young people will not be attracted into teaching and experienced teachers will leave the profession.

Education International supports your efforts to maintain and imporove the salaries of teachers and wishes you every success with your demonstration on 5th October. It is a fitting way to mark World Teachers’ Day.

Yours sincerely,
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Fred van Leeuwen,

General Secretary
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